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March 28, 2022 
 
Dear Central Catholic Senior: 
 The 2021 Prom will be held on Friday, May 6th, 2022 from 7  p.m. until 11:00 pm at the Westin 
Pittsburgh.  The Westin is located at 1000 Penn Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA, 15222 
              The Prom is a formal event.  Gentlemen should wear a tux or suit and ladies should wear a short or 
long formal dress.  Please be aware that your dates will be held accountable to the dress requirements set 
forth in the contract from Office C.  If your date does not comply with these dress requirements, then she 
will not be able to attend the Prom.  
 
Location, Parking and Ballroom Access:  

• The event will be held in the ballroom on the 3rd floor.  Please take the main elevator from 
the lot directly to the 3rd floor.   

• Parking will be available for $16 in the attached hotel lot. 
 
Cost and Ticket Sale Information: 

• The cost per couple is $130.  Single tickets may be purchased for $80. 
The ticket cost includes dinner (Spring Greens Salad with Ranch or Balsamic Dressing, 
dinner rolls, Chicken Parmesan, accompanied with seasonal vegetables and Garlic Romano ), 
dessert (NY Cheesecake, raspberry sauce, whipped cream, fresh berries), a DJ, selfie station 
entertainment and favor. 

• Ticket sales open on Monday, April 4th for seniors and on Tuesday April 18th for 
juniors and seniors.  The last day to purchase tickets will be Friday, April 22nd. Each 
student wishing to purchase a ticket must have his Prom Event Contract completed in full.  
Tickets can be purchased using cash or a check made out to Central Catholic High School. 

• Tickets will be sold outside of Office A via Ms. Sirockman from 7:25-7:56 a.m. and 
from 2:40-3:00 p.m.  Tickets will NOT be sold during the school day.   

• Tickets will be sold on a first come, first serve basis.  We will only be able to sell the number 
allowed by current government restrictions. 

• No student who is on Disciplinary Probation may purchase a ticket.  No student who 
currently owes tuition may purchase a ticket.   

• No refunds will be issued after April 22nd. 
 

Students with questions concerning Prom should see Ms. Sirockman in Room z204.  Contracts will 
be available from Ms. Sirockman.  They are also available for you to download under the News section on the 
homepage of our school’s website.   
 
Gratefully, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Sirockman-Bell 
csirockman@centralcatholichs.com 
 


